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Announcement: MAPIR Will Soon be Available and Accepting Medicaid 
Eligible Professionals (EPs) Attestations for Program Year 2019  
 
 
MAPIR will be open and accepting Medicaid Promoting Interoperability Program 
attestations for Program Year 2019 on January 1, 2020.  Any applications for 
Program Year 2019 started or submitted prior to this date will be aborted.  
 
 
Who is eligible?  
• Nurse Practitioners, Physicians, Dentists, Certified Nurse Midwives and Physician’s 
Assistants practicing in a Federally Qualified Health Center (FQHC) that is led by a 
Physician Assistant.  
• Must have 30% Medicaid patients by volume for any eligible 90 day period (or 20% for 
Pediatricians).  
• Must be using 2015 Edition Certified EHR Technology (CEHRT).  
• Must have attested to the program in a previous year.  
• Providers currently collecting Meaningful Use information.  

For more guidance on eligibility and program requirements, please visit the MSLC 
website. 

 
For more information: 
 MSLC Supporting Documentation Page 
 CMS PIP website  
 DXC MAPIR login   

 
 
 
 
 

 
Contact Information: 
 
Call: 1-855-716-9376                  

Email: CTMedicaidPI@mslc.com                
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